
 
 

 

Attached is the presentation for a proposed Notwithstanding Ordinance for a mural installation 

on the retaining wall located at the intersection of William Howard Taft and Woodburn Avenue 

in East Walnut Hills 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

cc:   Katherine Keough-Jurs, AICP, Director  

Department of City Planning and Engagement 

 

   June 22, 2021 

 

 

TO:  Mayor and Members of City Council 

 

FROM: Paula Boggs Muething, City Manager 

 

SUBJECT: Presentation – Notwithstanding Ordinance – Mural Installation at William 

Howard Taft and Woodburn Avenue in East Walnut Hills 
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